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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 

sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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Resurfacing of Lane Avenue to Begin Next Week 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Construction is scheduled to begin next week on 2.6 miles of 

Lane Avenue (State Road 103) from Wilson Boulevard to Normandy Boulevard. 

The project includes removing and replacing the top layers of asphalt, concrete 

sidewalks, new pavement striping, new signage, and guardrail upgrades and traffic 

signal upgrades. This project also includes enhanced lighting and pedestrian signal 

upgrades at Wilson Boulevard, Wiley Road, San Juan Avenue, Hyde Grove Avenue, 

Manotak Avenue, Park Street, Lenox Avenue and Normandy Boulevard. In partnership 

with JEA, there will also be utility upgrades installed.    

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the 

project. Drivers can expect overnight, single-lane closures and daytime, single-lane 

closures during periods of low traffic volume. One lane in each direction will remain 

open at all times. 

Anderson Columbia, Co., Inc. is expected to complete this $7.9 million improvement 

project in spring 2023, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Safe travels during the holidays will help ensure a happy holiday for you and your loved 

ones. Be sure to buckle up, don’t drive distracted, and designate a sober driver. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 

nflroads.com. 
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